
Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent educational workshop, "[Workshop Title]." We hope you 

found it informative and engaging. 

We are committed to continually improving our programs, and your feedback is invaluable. We 

would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about the 

workshop. 

• What did you find most beneficial? 

• Were there any topics you would like us to cover in future workshops? 

• How would you rate the overall experience? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback or fill out our online survey here. 

Thank you once again for your participation and support. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

